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Mr. Alan J. Weiss, President
Marine Helicopter Squadron 361
Veterans Association, Inc.

P. O. Box 429

Cutchogue, New York 11935

Dear Mr. Weiss:

In response to your letter of June 12™, please know that the Massapequa Public
School District supports your noble endeavor. Each year, we invite
representatives from our local Vietnam Veterans group and Korean War
Veterans group to address our students enrolled in our Contemporary Issues
class at the high school and fully support any program which is educationally
sound and promotes high ideals for our students.

Certainly your Veterans Association is fully engaged and prepared to offer an
exciting hands-on history experience for students. Please keep me informed as
to how your project is progressing and when you may have your education
program ready for participation by our schools.

[ am most impressed with your unique undertaking and wish you well as you
preserve symbols of democracy and service to America. The best of luck to
you and your “traveling museum” project.

wrence Pereira, Ed.D.
Superintendent of Schools
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“All Children Can Learn”




